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N O T I C E 
 

 
Date: 04.03.2025 

 

 

NEW SCHOOL DRESS WILL BE MANDATORY FROM THE SESSION 2025-2026 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

From the new session 2025-2026 it will be mandatory for all the students to wear the 

new school dress (Dark Blue Shirts and Dark Blue Trousers/Skorts) while attending 

the school.   The students must procure the new school dress before commencement of the 

new session.  The students will not be allowed to attend school in any other dress, but the 

new uniform as described above, in the session commencing from April 4, 2025 (Friday).  

 

Regards,  

 

 

__________ 

PRINCIPAL 


